
 

 
 
 

   
 
 
 

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
December 26, 2013 

Mr. Robert L. Rose 
President 
Tampa Bay Pipeline Corporation  
P.O. Box 35236 
Sarasota, FL  34242 

        CPF 2-2012-6005M 

Dear Mr. Rose: 

On July 23, 2013, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Tampa Bay Pipeline Corporation (TBPL) an Order Directing Amendment (Order), 
which required TBPL to amend certain procedures 

TBPL submitted its amended procedures on September 26, 2013. We reviewed TBPL’s 
amended procedures and replied on November 14, 2013, noting a deficiency in the revision 
addressing Item 7 of the Order. 

We received and reviewed your latest response to the Order dated December 16, 2013.  This 
letter is to inform you that TBPL has complied with the terms of the Order and that no further 
action is necessary with regards to the Order.  This case is now closed. 

Please be advised that this letter refers only to the Order (CPF 2-2012-6005M) and not to any 
other PHMSA pending cases.   

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wayne T. Lemoi 
Director, Office of Pipeline Safety 
PHMSA Southern Region 
 
 


